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Hello,
My name is Teresa Schwab and I am an Oregonian living in Bend. I am writing to voice my concerns and
opposition to HB 2027.

I am appalled at Gene Whisnants "gut and stuff" changes to the bill and the utter lack of scrutiny given by the
Oregon House.  I believe further scrutiny should be given as to the impact of having a bridge on the edge of Bend's
urban growth boundary before any laws are passed bearing only the interests of a single wealthy individual.

Please kill this bill and start over with representation by all vested parties.

Thank you,
Teresa Schwab
2810 NW Windham Loop
Bend, Oregon 97703

Terry Schwab
Terry_schwab@yahoo.com
650.619.0300
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